Department of
Environmental Protection

Central District
Jeb Bush 3319 Maguire Boulevard, Suite 232 David B. Struhs
Governor Orlando, Florida 32803-3767 Secretary

July 12, 1999

CERTIFIED MAIL
4369 362 876

North Florida Oil OCD-HW/E-C-99-0250
Post Office Box 157
Astor, Florida 32102

Attention: Brenda Simmons, owner

Lake County - HW
North Florida Qil

Pollution Prevention Project

Dear Ms. Simmons:

The requirements outlined in the Consent Order executed on April 2, 1999 have been completed
and expenses for the Pollution Prevention (P2) project detailed in section 9 of the Consent Order
have been reviewed. To date, North Florida Oil has exceeded the monetary amount assessed in
civil penalties with expenses spent on the approved P2 project. No further action is required at
this time.

A follow up inspection will be conducted sometime during the next several months. If there are
any questions, please do not hesitate to call me at 407-893-3323.

Sincerely,

(it Loctr—

Lu Burson
Environmental Specialist
Hazardous Waste

Ib

cC; FDEP Tallahassee

“Protect, Conserve and Manage Flarida’s Environment and Natural Resources”

Printed on recycled paper.





